Planning

19th April 2024

Dear Mr Fenwick
DM/24/00917/LB: 68 Hallgarth Street, Durham

The City of Durham Trust is pleased to support this application to replace the windows in this listed
building at 68 Hallgarth Street.

Best wishes
John

John Lowe

Chair, City of Durham Trust

chair@durhamcity.org
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